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The Bass River Pastoral Charge

The Presbyterian Church in Canada

St. Mark’s, Bass River; St. James, Beersville; St. Andrew’s, Clairville & Zion, West Branch

Organists: Heather Morton, Marly Sutherland, Rodney Girvan, Dolly MacDonald, Shanece Wilson
Minister: Rev. Alexander [Sandy] D. Sutherland; B.A., B.Th. M.Div
Manse #: 506-785-4383 Cell #: 506-521-0705 Email: thebrpc@gmail.com Twitter: thebrpc
Bulletin Announcements:  Cathy Little @ Fillmore Trucking #785-1083

www.pccweb.ca/brpc

ORDER OF SERVICE

Easter 7 - Ascension

May 20th 2012

Welcome (Psalm 90:1,2) & Announcements    

Call to Worship songs 83 Revive us again

Prayer of Approach, Confession & The Lord’s Prayer (debts, debtors NBoP 831; BoP 605)

Opening Praise: BoP 373 The great Physician now is here

Responsive Reading  - Psalm 1 [BoP 618] 

Children’s story – 

Children’s Hymn: BoP 378 Jesus loves me, this I know
Scripture Readings: 


            OT – Exodus 1:8-2:10


       Epistle – Hebrews 11:1, 23-27

Hymn of Illumination:  songs 127 Faith of our fathers
Scripture Readings: 

      Gospel – John 17:6-19

Sermon: Moses parents, Heroes of Faith
Prayer of Thanksgiving and Intercession

God’s Tithes and our gifts 

Doxology (NBoP 830; BoP 603)

Offertory Prayer

Commissioning Hymn: songs 166 O God our help in ages past

Benediction 

Dismissal: [bulletin cover] Alleluia, alleluia
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Camp Geddie; Merigomish NS


A summer camping experience that includes 

devotions and wonderful Christian fellowship, 

set on the beautiful ‘Sunrise Trail’. 

   Registration forms are available

We are called together, and it is a joy to open the door to a new friend, an old acquaintance, or someone just on their way through. We area fellowship of the faithful; sharing faith. If you are visiting or are new to the community we look forward to getting to know you’ to celebrate your gifts and joys as you grow your faith in Christ with us.

Announcements: 

Guest Preacher – Today we welcome Mr. Nick Stam to our pulpit. 

Rev. Sutherland, Marly & David are away in Elmsdale NS, attending the wedding and celebrations of Matthew & Sherrie Cail

Condolences: We would like to pass along the condlances of the congregation to Mr. Warren Beers at the passing of his wife, our dear sister in Christ, Flora. Our prayers extend to Donna, Norman and to all of Flora’s family and friends. 

Bible Study: Will shortly be having a fellowship time to round up this latest season of study. You will be kept posted on the planning of this event. 

Bible School in Clairville – Sunday’s during church in Clairville

Choir Practice – Wednesday at St. James’ meeting at 7pm.

Gospel Hymn Sing – Our gospel hymn sing celebrating Pentecost will be on February 27th at Canaan Baptist Church at 7pm. All are invited 

The BRPC EMAILING LIST –email thebrpc@gmail.com to be added

Web Page - Please take some time this week to look at the church web page [www.pccweb.ca/brpc]. It is updated each week and has all the services back through to the early autumn, as well as bible study material.

Church Growth Workshop – Wednesday May 30th there will be an evening BBQ and fellowship at the manse [3279 route 465]. We will look at the practices described in Five Practices of Fruitful Congregations in preparation for some fall programs to grow in faith as congregations. All are invited and encouraged. 

Givings – Our offering gifts go to support the work of this congregation, the teaching of our children, the expenses of ministry and upkeep of this building.  Gifts are receipted to givers for tax purposes.

Next Week’s Services:

9:30am – Zion Presbyterian Church (West Branch)

11:00am – St. James’ Presbyterian Church (Beersville)

Mission Moment: PWS&D Loves Pennies The Canadian penny may be phasing out of circulation, but Presbyterian World Service & Development happily accepts pennies for our programs around the world. Every bit counts and when pennies are collected from across the country, they can make a real difference in the lives of others. You can use the PWS&D Coin Box to collect change or hold a PWS&D penny fundraiser!

[image: image3.jpg]The Back Pew - Jeff Larson

DMDEUONS,, The bouquet that screams
"I wuv wu mommy!”



MISSION TRIP: Taiwan Our gifts to Presbyterians Sharing connect people with long-term mission partners. In November 2011 people from across Canada travelled to see the mission work of The Presbyterian Church in Taiwan. The group visited theological colleges, hospitals, schools and churches of the PCT. They heard stories of deep faith and experienced incredible hospitality and generosity. PCC leader Heather Chappell says, “It is good to find a place to call home on the other side of the world. Thanks be to God for this amazing and humbling experience.”  Let us pray for our partner church in Taiwan as it is a living example of God’s grace.
